Karawatha Forest Protection Society Inc.



Karawatha News



President Mr. David Forde

Secretary Ms. Paula Ross. P.O. Box 2017 Sunnybank Hills 4109 Tel 0424 650 560. Email and contributions to: secretary@karawatha.com Website: www.karawatha.com

Facebook: www.facebook.com/KarawathaForestProtectionSociety

NEWSLETTER DECEMBER 2015

DATE CLAIMER

Next Meeting of the Karawatha Forest Protection Society Inc.
Thursday 18th February 2016 ~ 7 PM
Library meeting Room, Sunnybank Hills Shopping Town

Christmas Wishes from Councillor Kim Marx

With Summer now upon us, please be on the lookout for any suspicious activity in and around the forest and do not hesitate to contact the authorities on Triple 0 if you see anything that is not quite right.

Hopefully there will be no serious arson attacks in the forest this year.

Please all have a wonderful and safe Christmas and if you are travelling please drive with care and I look forward to seeing you all at the next KFPS Meeting.

AGM Wrap Up

Thanks to all who attended our AGM in November. Mel McGregor spoke about her attendance and presentation at the recent WWF Conference in Sweden. She highlighted the interest in our local land bridges for native animals. Whereas there is considerable focus on animals and conservation in Australia, it seems that in many other places the emphasis is on money and landscaping. Mel then gave an update of her research on foxes and bats in Karawatha.

KFPS welcomes back David Forde, President, Alf Lacis, Vice President, Paula Ross, Secretary. Pamela Smith and Jill Fechner return as Committee members. Corny Van Eldik takes over as Treasurer from Margaret Williamson. On behalf of the committee, Paula thanked outgoing Treasurer, Margaret for her hard work over many years and presented her with a gift of appreciation.

Next meeting
Thursday 18th February 2016

7.00 pm Library meeting room Sunnybank Hills Shoppingtown.



Photocopying courtesy Cr. Kim Marx Mail out assisted by BCC Community Grant

